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DATE: May 11,2010

TO: Mr. Greg Champagne
St. Charles Parish Sheriff

FROM: Lawrence “Lee” Zeringue, PEA/
Sr. Parish Engineer

RE: Request for Traffic Incident Report
Intersection of Fifth St and Vial St, Norco

In a memorandum dated May 5, 2010 from Councilman Marcus Lambert, Councilman District VI
(copy attached), the Department of Public Works (DPW) was asked to provide a recommendation for
installation of a “STOP” sign(s) at the above mentioned intersection. One of the criteria for the
reduction is the number of traffic incidents within the past twelve months on the intersection being
considered.

In order for this office to make an informed recommendation, DPW requests from your office a
listing of all traffic incidents at the above mentioned street, within the past twelve months. Any help
you can give us would be greatly appreciated.-

Should you have any questions or comments, please call me at 783-5102.

Attachment

LPZ

Cc: Mr. Sam Scholle
Director of Public Works/Wastewater

Mr. Marcus Lambert
Councilman District VI



